Newsletter

Maple Class

Friday 14th February 2025

We had a great time at Forest School this week although it was extremely muddy! We got out the hammock between two trees and some of us had a turn sitting and laying on it swinging from side to side.

Maple class have been amazing at PE this half term, everyone has grown in confidence climbing up and down, balancing along and jumping off of the gymnastic boxes.

Just a reminder for all, if your child has an upcoming appointment during the school day please ask us for an absence request form to fill out before the day and send the office a screenshot of the appointment or send the letter in depending how you got notified so this can be attached to your request.

We hope you have a lovely half term and look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 24th February.

